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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON FINAL INCIDENTAL LANDING 
RESTRICTIONS FOR 2017-2018 SALMON TROLL FISHERY 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) recommends the following alternative for final adoption: 
 
Alternative III:  May 1, 2017 through December 31, 2017 and April 1-30, 2018 license holders 
may land no more than one Pacific halibut per two Chinook, except one pacific halibut may be 
landed without meeting the ratio requirement, and no more than 35 halibut landed per trip. 
 
Due to the abnormal restrictions facing coastwide salmon troll fisheries in 2017, the SAS 
anticipates inseason adjustments to remain within the non-tribal incidental salmon troll halibut 
allocation. 
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